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NEWSLETTER March 2010
NEW COURSES
These will start outside on 5th, 6th and 7th April in the evenings. 

The next evening course will start on Monday 14th June .

Due to increasing costs there will be a small increase in fees.  
Tuesday daytime courses will continue with no breaks.  Please pay for these on the first day.  I am having to keep asking some people up to week 5 or 6 and this should not happen.

There will be no training on the week beginning 16th August.

CRUFTS

Good luck to all those club members who are going to Crufts for Agility.

David and Rusty, Lisa and Inca, Val and Moo, Marian and Sky and Tia, Pat and Sophie and Red, Lin and Penny, Ryan and Inky and Fizz, Emily and Josie.

And to anyone else I have missed or who will be there for Breed, Obedience etc.

CLUB COMPETITION

This is now full. 
We have an entry of 53 dogs so it should be a good day.

Thanks to Lisa Jordan and Steve Hodinott for judging and scribing and to Tony and Indira for Time Keeping and Scoreboard.
.It is a pity that there are not more grades 4 to 7 who have entered.  It is your club too!
CLUB POINTS
Register with The Agility Club.
If you send in your results please register them with Sunniday Agility Club.  That way they will be added to the club total.

You must send in Top 10 places only. 1st place has 10 points, 2nd place has 9 points and so on…
AGILITY VOICE MAGAZINE

If you would like to subscribe to The Agility Voice Magazine and become a member of The Agility Club (a national club), this is the address to contact.

Virginia Harry

6 Fane Way

Maidenhead

Berkshire

SL6 2TL

Tel. 01628 680823

Send a cheque for £25.00 and a covering note.

You will be a member and receive the monthly magazine, be eligible for sponsored club events, have voting rights, and be able to send in your results for the year to appear on the national league tables.

If you start a membership please mention my name (Lin Bergan) 

CLUB WEAR

If you want to buy polo shirts or jackets go to Waggits Website and order.  Or you can usually see them at shows and order there.

Club Website
sunniday.co.uk
Go and look at it….
WINTER LEAGUE
Thanks and well done to all those members who have taken part in the Winter League Matches against Patanden and South Eastern. It has been fun and the final results  are on the events page.
RING PARTIES
Without ring parties there would be no shows.  You should offer to help when we are doing a club ring party for KC shows.  We have enough people for The Easter Show but need more for Vyne and Axstane.

BARKING

We have been asked to keep dogs as quiet as possible outdoors throughout the summer.  Please make sure you do this or we will lose the venue!!!!










